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Parents, 

Welcome to the new school year! I am thrilled to have your child this year and look forward to getting to know you and your child better. Together, we’ll form a productive partnership to ensure your child achieves his or her highest potential and all of his or her learning goals.

I’m looking forward to a year filled with challenges and excitement in and out of the classroom. In order to support your child’s learning, I ask that you ensure he or she: 

· Arrives at school each day on time and ready to learn. 
· Completes all assignments on time. 
· Has a great attitude and is willing to participate in class
· Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of and involved in the learning process. 
· Informs you (or a teacher) if additional support is needed in any subject area. 

If you have questions or concerns about any part of the school year please reach out to me either during school hours, by phone at (479) 631-3615, or you can email me at cfingerh@rps.k12.ar.us.

In addition to email and phone, I will also be using a classroom website and an Instagram 


Link to my class website: http://oakdalepatriots.wix.com/fingerhut

Classroom Instagram:  biz_teacher

Yearbook Instagram:  oakdale_pats_yearbook



Let’s work together to make this the best school year ever for your child! 

Sincerely, 



Colby Fingerhut
